2022/2023 BOARD MEMBERS

PRESIDENT

Sue Currie

IST VICE PRESIDENT

Stacy Elias

2ND VICE PRESIDENT

Tina Braun

MARKETING

Marissa Ortiz

MEMBERSHIP

Jill Coble

SECRETARY

Aida Pita

SUB CLUB

Angie Waller

TREASURER

Cynthia Rogan

Cincoranchladiesclub.org

August 2022

A Message from the President...

Welcome to a new year of fun and activities. Our Board is working hard to make this happen. Thanks go out to Stacy Elias for planning our summer general meetings. Hope you were able to attend.

Please welcome two new Board Members—Jill Coble for Membership and Aida Pita as Secretary.

Let's cool off inside so plan to join us August 10 for the Membership Kick-Off at Local Bar (current location). Bring a friend and when she joins, you will be entered in a drawing to win a free membership. See y'all soon.

Dul

SAVETHE DATE

August 10—Membership Drive @ Local Bar, 6:30-8:30pm

General Meetings

Sept 22-Abuelo's

Oct 27-Local Bar

Nov-no meeting

Dec I-Safari Texas Christmas Luncheon

CINCO RANCH LADIES CLUB 2022 - 2023 BUDGET

INCOME	
Membership	\$ 4,000
Advertising	\$ 500
Pass-Thru Income	
- Christmas Luncheon	\$ 3,000
TOTAL INCOME	\$ 7,500
EXPENSES	
General Meetings	
- Speakers	\$ 450
- Food	\$ 1,000
- Christmas Luncheon	\$ 2,500
Donation to Charity	\$ 2,500
Hostgator - Hosting & Back up	\$ 55
Hostgator - Domain	\$ 55
Webhosting	\$ 140
Post Office Box	\$ 200
Directory	\$ 500
Flowers	\$ 100
TOTAL EXPENSES	\$ 7,500



It's a start of a New Year!!

You are cordially invited to CRLC Kick-Off Membership Event

Come and learn about CRLC and the many sub-clubs it has to offer

August 10, 2022 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm

Local Bar - Back Room 22756 Westheimer Parkway Suite 190 Katy, TX 77450

IF I HAD MY LIFE TO LIVE OVER

By Erma Bombeck

I would have gone to bed when I was sick instead of pretending the earth would go into a holding pattern if I weren't there for the day.

I would have burned the pink candle sculpted like a rose before it melted in storage.

I would have talked less and listened more.

I would have invited friends over to dinner even if the carpet was stained or the sofa faded.

I would have eaten the popcorn in the good living room and worried much less about the dirt when someone wanted to light a fire in the fireplace.

I would have taken the time to listen to my grandfather ramble about his youth.

I would have shared more of the responsibility carried by my husband.

I would never have insisted the car windows be rolled up on a summer day because my hair had just been teased and sprayed.

I would have sat on the lawn with my grass stains.

I would have cried and laughed less while watching tv and more while watching life.

I would never have bought anything just because it was practical, wouldn't show soil or was guaranteed to last a lifetime.

When my kids kissed me impetuously, I would never have said, "Later. Now go get washed up for dinner". There would have been more "I love you's" and more "I'm sorry's".

But mostly, given another shot at life, I would seize every minute...look at it and really see it, live it and never give it back. Stop sweating the small stuff. Don't worry about who doesn't like you, who has more or who's doing what! Instead, let's cherish the relationships we have with those who do love us.

Let's think about what God has blessed us with. And what we are doing each day to promote ourselves mentally, physically and emotionally.

I hope you all have a blessed day.